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THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY
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22 October 2021

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 20 October 2021 regarding the silence procedure on the final
text of the draft resolution on the Review of the functioning of the reinvigorated resident
coordinator system, including its funding arrangement, [ have the honour to transmit herewith a
subsequent letter dated 22 October 2021 from the co-facilitators, H.E. Mr. Sofiane Mimouni,
Permanent Representative of Algeria, and H.E. Mr. Martin Bille Hermann, Permanent
Representative of Denmark, informing that the silence procedure passed successfully.

In this regard, I have the further honour to inform you that the draft resolution will be
issued as A/76/1.4 and considered by the Assembly at the plenary meeting, to be held in the
General Assembly Hall, on Thursday, 28 October 2021, at 3:00 p.m., following the debate under
agenda item 76 entitled “Report of the International Court of Justice”.

I take this opportunity to express my appreciation to Ambassador Mimouni and
Ambassador Hermann for their tireless efforts to bring this consultation to a successful
conclusion. My appreciation also goes to all the delegations for their constructive engagement
throughout the process.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. .

Abdulla SHAHID

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



